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Kiley leads Kingston charge at provincial convention #GPO2018 
 
(Kingston ON) The leadership of Kingston and The Islands Green Party of Ontario candidate 
was on full display this weekend as party members from across the province met for a 
pre-election convention in Guelph.  
 
Robert Kiley, who ran for MPP in 2011 and doubled his vote in 2014, spoke to over 250 Greens 
at the Gala Dinner, where he profiled Kingston and The Islands and spoke to his reasons for 
running. 
 
"I'm running to show that politicians can be honest. To show that policy can help people, small 
businesses and the planet. And that these things can be done together," said Kiley. 
 
Kiley also spearheaded the development of a number of policies that were passed by the 
provincial membership. He attended the convention with 9 others from the Kingston and The 
Islands Green Party, including 5 members of his core campaign team.  
 
"These policies promote social, economic, environmental and democratic justice. The best part 
is, they are Green values," Kiley told the audience, including newly elected Green Party PEI 
MLA, Hannah Bell and GPO leader Mike Schreiner.  
 
Mr. Kiley and the Kingston and The Islands Greens will be launching their campaign platform in 
early spring, in advance of the June 7 election. Details to be announced in days to come.  
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For more information please contact: 
 
Steve Ward, campaign manager Robert Kiley, MPP candidate  
(613) 329-7954 (613) 483-2811 
steveward@gpo.ca robertkiley@gpo.ca  
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